
  
 

 
  

   
    

   
                 

                  
                 
              

         
          

           
              

       
                

 
                

                  
 

 
 
 
 
 

            
              

         

March 14th,1944 

Dr John C Ferguson 
Devon Hotel 
70 West 55th Street 
New York City, N.Y. 
My dear John: 

Your letter of Feb 27th in which you say you will come out and go over the painting, 
pleases me very much. I shall be glad to have you come here whenever you can arrange it. June, 
July, and August are very nice here as far as the weather is concerned but there is very little 
going on in the community at that time. It is the summer school at the University and this 
summer there will probably be less than 500 students. 

I havenno [sic] plans for summer except that sometime between April 1st and Nov.1st, 
am going east to see Sam and his family in Washington,D.C. [sic] 

Everything else being equal, the sooner you can come the better I would like it because 
we are anxious to have a visit with you. 

Please give my best wishes to Mary and please wire me when you know when you are 
coming. 

Mrs [sic] Perkins,who [sic] was with me in China, is coming up from California to be here 
when you are here. She writes me that she has been rereading her diaries of her trips to China. 

Sincerely yours, 

Correspondence and Receipts for Purchases Made on Gertrude Bass Warner’s Behalf, Gertrude 
Bass Warner papers, UA 022, Box 05, Folder 03, Special Collections and University Archives, 
University of Oregon Libraries, Eugene, Oregon. Transcribed by Tom Fischer. 


